
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Seasonal Flu Offer – Reception to Year 11 

This autumn school term, your child is being offered a flu vaccination through a nasal spray or 
injection. This year the vaccination is being offered in school to all children from Reception to Year 
11 as part of a national health campaign to protect vulnerable people, including young children, 
from flu this Autumn and Winter. 

It is never too late for your child to receive the vaccine, even if the school session has already taken 
place, please ring the number above for any queries.  

It is important to complete the form ASAP or let us know if you do not want your child to 
receive the vaccine to avoid unnecessary admin time. 

Please click on the link below and use the code listed to complete the form as soon as possible.  

https://www.locala.org.uk/services/immunisation-service/flu-vaccination-north-kirklees 
 

You will need the following code 136283 
 

For those who would like an alternative that does not contain gelatine/porcine a flu injection is 
available, please tick ‘injection’ on the form via the link above. 

Please note - The vaccine Injection is ONLY available to those who decline the nasal spray vaccine 
due to porcine content or are contraindicated to the nasal spray.  

If you do not wish for your child to receive either vaccines but do not want to complete the 
electronic consent, please email us on LCP.localachildhealth@locala.org.uk with your child’s 
name, date of birth and advise of the vaccine you wish to decline consent.  
 
If you require any further assistance, please contact the team on 0303 003 4488. 
 
Regards 
Child Health Services 
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